
 

 

                

July 2019            Skills for life 

Thaxted-Carver Scout Group live 
on Blue Peter 
Wow what a fantastic term Thaxted-Carver Scout group have had. On 

13th June 68 of our Beavers, Cubs and Scouts represented Essex 

Scouts live on Blue Peter, making a summer bag from a T-shirt. All 

children did extremely well and made some fantastic bags. We couldn’t 

be more proud of all the children who took part. All children will receive 

their very own Blue Peter badge. A special thank you to Steve Johnson 

for organising and making this possible and all leaders and parents who 

helped on the day. If you missed the show you can find it on BBC 

iPlayer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thaxted Beavers updates 

We have had a busy term completing the 

Beaver’s cycling badge, space badge, 

health and fitness badge, explore badge 

and musician badge. We visited Thaxted 

fire station great fun was had by all. 

 
 

We had a fantastic night camping at 

Noakes Grove. We did some wildlife 

projects as the first step to the Beavers 

naturalist badge. Great fun was had by all. 

 

 
Breakfast at Noakes Grove. 

 
 

This term we welcomed six new beavers to 

the group. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely summer! Sunday 23rd June: Our first Family fun day 

Thaxted-Carver Scout Group became the first group in Essex to host 

our very own family fun day for our Beavers, Cubs, Scouts and their 

family and friends. This was also a fantastic opportunity for families from 

the local community to find out what Scouts has to offer. We would like 

to thank parents for their donations and those who helped on the day. A 

fantastic day was had by all. This event raised £609.34 towards the 

group’s mini bus.  

 

 

The Groups advertising stand. 
 

 Upcoming events & important dates 
Monday 9th September: First meeting after summer break 

Saturday 21st September: Thaxted-Carver Scouts at Dunmow Carnival 

 

Thaxted-Carver Beavers, Cubs and Scouts live on Blue Peter 

Army tent with a robot demonstration 

Mini Bus Fundraising update 

A massive thank you to everyone who 

donated at the family fun day. 

Thank you to those who voted for us at 

Tesco Saffron Walden and Tesco 

Dunmow. Tesco’s have donated a 

whopping £3,000 towards our mini bus. 
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